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Paul Blais

From: Scott Laird (MX1) <scott.laird@mx1.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2016 3:04 PM

To: Paul Blais; Petra Vorwig (SES)

Cc: Anthony Asongwed; karis@satcomlaw.com

Subject: RE: RR Media STA Applications

Hi Paul, 

 

For now I can include them on this thread, we can revise the application if necessary. 

 

HS7 C,G, H (3X C-band):  

41° 27’ 51” N, 75° 7’ 50.0” W 

Elevation 252.9 meters 

 

HS17 C (1X Ku-band): 

41° 27’ 51” N, 75° 7’ 50.0” W 

Elevation 252.9 meters 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Scott Laird 

Hawley Teleport 

 

 

 
 

From: Paul Blais [mailto:Paul.Blais@fcc.gov]  

Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2016 2:46 PM 

To: Petra Vorwig (SES) <Petra.Vorwig@ses.com> 

Cc: Anthony Asongwed <Anthony.Asongwed@fcc.gov>; karis@satcomlaw.com; Scott Laird (MX1) 

<scott.laird@rr.mx1.com> 

Subject: Re: RR Media STA Applications 

 

Yes please. 

 

Paul 

Sent from BB 
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From: Petra Vorwig 

Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2016 2:15 PM 
To: Paul Blais 

Cc: Anthony Asongwed; karis@satcomlaw.com; Scott Laird 

Subject: Re: RR Media STA Applications 

 

Hi Paul and Anthony  

 

These antennas have not been previously authorized and the coordinates provided are for the teleport site. If you 

would like the coordinates for each antenna, my colleague Scott, who is included on this email, can provide 

them.  

 

Thank you.  

Petra  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Dec 29, 2016, at 10:50 AM, Paul Blais <Paul.Blais@fcc.gov> wrote: 

Petra:  It looks like you want us to grant the applications as soon as possible .  Can you provide the old 

call signs for each antenna or confirm that the lat and long provided for the antennas are the locations 

for them specifically or for the Hawley antenna farm site in general?   
  
Anthony: Once Petra responds, I have no problem granting these with the condition, “…without 

prejudice to enforcement action” 
  
  

<image001.png> 
  
Paul 
From: Petra Vorwig [mailto:Petra.Vorwig@ses.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2016 8:43 PM 

To: Paul Blais <Paul.Blais@fcc.gov> 

Cc: karis@satcomlaw.com 

Subject: RR Media STA Applications 

  
Hi Paul,  
 
I hope you had a nice holiday.  Please find attached copies of the STA applications we filed for RR Media 
today.  As I mentioned last week, one application covers a Ku-band antenna and the second covers three 
C-band antennas.  We expect to file the full applications for all of these antennas early next week.  
 

 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions and have a happy new year.  
 
Best regards.  
---------------------------------  
Petra Vorwig  
Senior Legal & Regulatory Counsel  
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1129 20th Street NW, Suite 1000 • Washington, D.C. 20036 • USA 
US Tel +1 202 478 7143 • Mobile + 1 202 380 6323 
petra.vorwig@ses.com  
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Connect with us at www.ses.com  
 
Twitter • Facebook • YouTube • LinkedIn • Instagram  
 
DISCLAIMER: This e-mail contains proprietary information, some or all of which may be legally privileged. It is for the intended recipient only. 
If an addressing or transmission error has misdirected this e-mail, please notify the author by replying to this e-mail. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you must not use, disclose, distribute, print or rely on this e-mail. 


